The RDS Forum turned 25: 1993 — 2018
Decisions taken by the RDS Forum 2018

The annual member fee 2019 remains unchanged, the same as in previous years, CHF 2900.-
/year.

A Working group was created to finalize the protocol for RDS2 file transfer by autumn 2018
and add it to the RDS standard IEC 62106.

The RDS2 adaption for the UECP has to be completed by November 2018. The new version
shall become part of the RDS standard, IEC 62106-8.

The RBDS standard shall become part of the RDS standard, IEC 62106-7. The RBDS
Subcommittee of the US NRSC approved this action in April 2018.

The non-FM Internet protocol proposed by Attila Ladanyi shall be re-examined.

The next RDS2 Day meeting shall be held in Bordeaux. The date is not yet fixed. The meeting
is likely to be held in autumn 2019.

The RDS Guideline articles are hence available to non-Members of the Forum for free against
a password request.

The RDS Forum eBook from 2013 shall be updated before the end of this year to include
RDS2.

The RDS2 Feasibility Report from 2015 shall be updated and be published on the RDS
Forum’s web site.



